
  
No.   20069:   Secondary   School   Places   Allocation   (SSPA)   
  

26 th    March,   2021   
  

Dear   P.6   Parents,   
  

In  light  of  the  latest  developments  of  the  COVID-19  epidemic,  our  school  has  the  following                 
arrangements   for   the   Central   Allocation:   
  

1. Parents  who  have  received  notifications  from  the  secondary  schools  where  they             
have  applied  for  discretionary  places  (DP)  and  have  been  selected  as  successful              
applicants   do   not   need   to   participate   in   the   Central   Allocation.   

  Students  who  have  not  been  notified  as  successful  DP  applicants  from  their  applied               
secondary  schools  are  required  to  participate  in  the  Central  Allocation.  Your  class              
teacher   will   send   you   the   following   documents   on   13 th    April,   2021:   
*   “Mock   Secondary   One   Choice   of   Schools   Form”   (Choice   Form);   
*   “Notes   for   Parents   on   Central   Allocation”.   
*   “Secondary   School   List   of   Wan   Chai   net”   (School   List).   
Parents  should  read  the  documents  carefully  before  making  choices  for  their  child,              
and  complete  the  “Mock  Secondary  One  Choice  of  Schools  Form”  and  return  to  the                
class  teacher  on  or  before  15 th  April,  2021.  Parents  are  encouraged  to  visit  the                
Secondary  School  Profiles  homepage  (www.chsc.hk/secondary/en)  for  the  latest          
school   details.   

  
2. Parents   Day:   

In  order  to  reduce  social  contact  during  the  coronavirus  outbreak,  the  class  teacher               
will  contact  you  by  phone  or  zoom  video  call  on  16 th  April,  2021,  to  hold  an  online                   
parent-teacher  meeting  instead  of  meeting  in  person  at  school.  The  class  teacher              
will   give   information   or   advice   on   the   school   choices.   
2.1 Parents  should  fill  in  the  google  form:   https://forms.gle/pqpCqkqd1qoaombSA          

to  let  the  class  teacher  know  the  choice  on  mode  of  communication,  on  or                
before  1 st  April,  2021.  If  we  do  not  receive  a  reply,  the  call/zoom  video                
meeting   will   not   be   arranged.   
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31 st    March,   
2021   

Participating   secondary   schools   notify   successful   applicants   of   
their   inclusion   in   the   “Successful   List   for   S1   Discretionary   Places”   

On   or   before   
12 th    April,   2021 

  

Parents   can   retrieve   the   “signed   undertakings”   and   the   originals   
of   the   “Primary   6   Student   Record   Forms”   from   Non-participating   
Direct   Subsidy   Scheme   (NDSS)   secondary   schools   

https://forms.gle/pqpCqkqd1qoaombSA


  
2.2 The  exact  date  and  time  will  be  confirmed  by  the  class  teacher  on  13 th  April,                 

2021.   
2.3 The  class  teacher  will  spend  about  10  minutes  with  each  parent.  The  focus  of                

the   conversation   will   be   on   your   school   preferences.   
2.4 There  will  be  no  school  for  P.6  students  on  that  morning,  while  the  afternoon                

online   classes   will   be   held   as   normal   (if   any).   
  

3. Distribute,   fill   in   and   hand   in   the   original   “Secondary   One   Choice   of   Schools   Form”:   
Date: Distribute   on   19 th    April   2021   (Monday).     

Hand   in   on   21 st    April,   2021   (Wednesday).   
Remarks: If  you  do  not  want  to  participate  in  the  Central  Allocation  for  any               

personal  reason,  please  write  a  letter  to  our  principal  on  or  before  21 st               
April,   2021   and   let   us   inform   the   EDB   of   your   decision.   

  
Please  call  your  class  teacher  at  2577-5188  or  contact  them  via  ClassDojo  if  you  have  any                  
queries.   

  
  

Li   Sing   Tai   Hang   School   
  
  
  

  _____________________  
Ms.   Shirly   Yip,   the   Principal   
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